The temporary “No Parking/Tow Away Zone” signs will be posted on July
30, 2024 and removed August 5, 2024. This will be for all H.O.F.
proceedings. To be posted on the following streets:

Clarendon Ave NW between 17th NW and Fulton Rd NW
Broad Ave NW between 17th NW and Fulton Rd NW

17t St NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Lakeside Ave NW
19th St NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Broad Ave NW
215t St NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Demington NW
22nd St NW Clarendon Ave west to the cul-de-sac

25th St NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Broad Ave NW
Helen P NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Lakeside NW
Clarendon Ave NW between Helen P1 NW and 17th St NW
Joseph St NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Broad NW
16th St NW between Clarendon Ave NW and Broad Ave NW



